



Emails

Thank you for your continued loyalty

DW

David Weiss to Sierra

05/22/2021 at 1:29 PM

Dear Families,

We are communicating to you that our daily fees will be changing as of 20th June, 2021. Our daily fees will increase by 3.5 percent, please see the table of increases per room below:

Baby (6 weeks to 2 year)	\$124.50	\$128.23
Toddlers (2-3 years)	\$114.50	\$117.93
Preschool (3-5 years)	\$114.50	\$117.93

^{*}Please note these daily fees are not inclusive of your Childcare Subsidy percentage – please reach out to Centrelink or the Centre Director to further discuss your family's subsidy.

Our centre has considered the state of our facilities, programs and sustainable practices and will be upgrading the following areas to reflect best on the increase.

- Upgraded outdoor playground with more natural play areas for the children
- An extra qualified Early Childhood Teacher to start in the Preschool Room in July
- Increase of family engagement events such as Information Night with guest speakers, Family Breakfasts and holiday events

We pride ourselves in providing the best care for your children and connection with your families. We also do believe that the fee increase will support your child's early learning journey and development for their future.

If you have any questions or need further reassurance about the fee increase, please call or email me.

David Weiss
Director, ABC Learning Centre
www.abclearningcentre.au